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     St. Mary’s School

129 St Mary Street    Phone 419.943.2801

Leipsic, Ohio 45856         Fax     419.943.3555
Website: ls.noacsc.org

Offering Work, Love and Sacrifice
As a significant ministry of St. Mary’s Parish, our mission is to support the faith formation of families, providing a quality education within a Catholic Christian setting.  Our purpose is to nurture the life of Jesus within each child through programs and experiences that allow them to mature into disciples of Christ.
Dear 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th Grade Parents,
     Monday, December 24 is the Children’s Christmas Mass scheduled for 4:30 p.m. The Children’s Choir will be singing at this Mass. Any students in grades PreK through 8 are welcome to sing in the choir if they do not have another part in the mass.  If your child is not in the choir and would consider helping as a server or lector, please sign the form at the bottom with the required information. We will need (9) servers and (2) lectors for this Liturgy.  Return the form only if your family will be attending this Liturgy.  If they are in the choir no need to fill out your presence in the choir is much appreciated.  If you have any questions, please call Michelle Knippen at 419-943-2801.

Please return no later than Tuesday, December 11th, 2018.  Fill in the student’s name and if they are a Mass Server or would like to do one of the readings.  If there are more responding than needed, we will draw names for the ministries.

Student Name:


_______________________        
· Server
· Lector
Parent Signature:

_______________________    









        







     St. Mary’s School

129 St Mary Street    Phone 419.943.2801

Leipsic, Ohio 45856         Fax     419.943.3555
Website: ls.noacsc.org

Offering Work, Love and Sacrifice
As a significant ministry of St. Mary’s Parish, our mission is to support the faith formation of families, providing a quality education within a Catholic Christian setting.  Our purpose is to nurture the life of Jesus within each child through programs and experiences that allow them to mature into disciples of Christ.
Dear Parents of Preschool, Kindergarten, 1st, 2nd, 3rd & 4th Grade Students,

Monday, December 24 is the Children’s Christmas Mass scheduled for 4:30 p.m. I will need to know which families will be attending to have children fill the Holy Family of carrying in baby Jesus.  When all forms are in, we will draw names for the Holy Family and you will be notified if your child’s name is chosen.  The Children’s Choir will be singing at this Mass. Any students in grades PreK through 8 are welcome to sing in the choir if they do not have another part in the mass.  Please fill out the form at the bottom of this letter and have your child return no later than Tuesday, December 11th, 2018.  If you have questions please feel free to contact Michelle Knippen at 419-943-2801.
_____________________________________________________

We ________will, ________will not - be attending the Children’s

Christmas Mass scheduled for Monday, December 24th at 4:30 p.m.

Student Name:


 _______________________    

· Preschool

· Kindergarten

· 1st Grade

· 2nd Grade

· 3rd Grade

· 4th Grade 

Parents Signature:

_______________________    
